

24 February 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

Primary Twilight Family Service Wednesday 24 March Circular Drive Theme: In the Beginning...

An important element of St Margaret's life is celebrating together our family and faith. In 2021 we are gathering for a service at twilight. We extend a warm invitation to all families in Pre-Prep to Year 3 to join in this Service. Due to COVID restrictions we will be holding the service in the open, on Circular Drive. There will be a QR scan for you to record your details. Families need to observe the 1.5-metre rule. Please bring blankets and camp chairs. Families, your child is to sit with you at all times throughout the service. Members of the Senior Staff and Class Teachers also look forward to joining you in this celebration.

Date:

Middy and brown shoes and are expected to attend this Family Service. If your child cannot send, please forward a letter to the relevant class teacher for our records.

onation to the Bush Ministry Fund at the conclusion of the service. We look ebration of Primary School Life with you and your family.

The Reverend Susan Crothers-Robertson School Chaplain

Primary Twilight Family Service

se return to Primary Office by Friday 19 March 2021

Daughter(s) Name: